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From:  (CAB-TIMMERMANS) 
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 11:01 AM
To: CAB TIMMERMANS ARCHIVES 
Subject: FW: Possible meeting with CEOs / EVP Timmermans

From: @cefic.be> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 9:32 PM
To: COLOMBANI Antoine (CAB-TIMMERMANS)
<xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx >
Subject: FW: Possible meeting with  EVP Timmermans
Dear Antoine,
I received additional dates from Cefic . In
addition to 22 and 23 June (see below),  is also available on 10,11, 16

and 17 June.
I hope that one of these work for EVP Timmermans and look forward to
hearing from you shortly.
Best regards, 

From:  
Sent: Monday, 11 May 2020 8:27 AM
To: 'xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx'
<xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx >
Subject: RE: Possible meeting with  / EVP Timmermans
Dear Antoine
Would 22 late morning or in the afternoon or 23 June in the morning
(around 10-12h work?
If not please let me know and I will look for other dates.

Kind regards, 

From: xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx
<xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx > 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 May 2020 11:49 PM
To: @cefic.be>
Cc: @cefic.be>
Subject: RE: Possible meeting with CEOs / EVP Timmermans

External email - Think before you click on links and attachments.

Dear 
Everything ok here. I hope everything’s well on your side too.
I think it would indeed be good to plan this. Would you see a possibility
to do this in June? If so, I could try to find a slot for this.
Best



Antoine

From: @cefic.be> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 6:36 PM
To: COLOMBANI Antoine (CAB-TIMMERMANS)
<xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx >
Cc: @cefic.be>; 

@cefic.be>
Subject: RE: Possible meeting with CEOs / EVP Timmermans
Dear Antoine
I hope you are safe and well.
Is now the time to follow up on the below exchange and plan for
a (Skype) meeting with the VP?
Thanks and regards

cefic.be

www.cefic.org

@Cefic
EU Transparency Register n° 64879142323-90

From: xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx
<xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx > 
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 12:55 PM
To: @cefic.be>
Subject: Possible meeting with  / EVP Timmermans
Dear ,
I’m following up on your recent discussion with Diederik on
setting up a possible meeting between EVP Timmermans and a
group  of the chemical industry.
In our view, it would be useful to set up such a meeting to
address the various dimensions of the Green Deal relevant to
your sector.
In terms of diary, we were thinking May or June.
I’d be grateful for your views on this.
Best regards,
Antoine
---------------------------------------- 
Antoine Colombani 
Cabinet of Executive Vice President Frans Timmermans 
European Commission 
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